Approval of Degrees Between Convocations

Approved by Senate, January 12, 2009

Between convocations, on the recommendation of the Dean(s) of the appropriate Faculty or Faculties, that the Chair of Senate (or designate) and the University Registrar may approve the awarding of degrees to those students who have completed all degree requirements, and who must provide to licensing boards a copy of their degrees with their application for registration and license, or whose circumstances are otherwise deemed exceptional by the Dean, Chair of Senate and Registrar. Each such degree awarded shall be reported with explanation to the next meeting of the Senate, and the name of the graduate will appear in the listing of graduates for the next Convocation.